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CENTRAL AVENUE RECONSTRUCTION
AND DOWNTOWN STREETSCAPE

CONSTRUCTION PROGRESS UPDATE
FRIDAY, MARCH 19, 2021

ALL RESTAURANTS AND BUSINESSES ARE ACCESSIBLE DURING CONSTRUCTION!

WORK COMPLETED THIS WEEK:
MONDAY - FRIDAY [03.15 - 03.19]

o Tree fence/protection was installed along Central Avenue between
11th and 8th Streets.

o AT&T's subcontractor, DRS, continued installing structures and conduit
along Central Avenue between 9th and 7th Streets.

o Wilmette Avenue storm sewer work was completed.

o Central Avenue storm sewer work continued between 7th and 4th
Streets.

o Traffic signal/electrical work continued at the Central/Wilmette
intersection.

DETOUR INFORMATION

Central Avenue is westhound-only from 11th Street to Sheridan Road; traffic
between 11th Street and Sheridan Road is driving on the north side of Central
Avenue. PACE bus detour routes from 2020 are in effect.

Find more information at wilmettestreetscape.com/staging-detour-parking-maps/

wilmettestreetscape.com

Please visit the website which has great information
regarding the project scope, project updates, graphics,

exhibits, FAQs and much more!

Please contact us with any questions!
Lisa Brock, P.E. - Village Liaison: 847-323-3602
Clay Keller, P.E. - Resident Engineer: 630-936-9456

WORK SCHEDULED NEXT WEEK:
MONDAY - FRIDAY [03.22 - 03.26]

North side Central Avenue sidewalk work begins Monday,
March 22; access to businesses will be maintained.

AT&T's subcontractor, DRS, continues relocation work along Central
Avenue between 9th and 7th Streets.

Central Avenue storm sewer work continues east of 6th Street.

Electrical work continues at the Central/Wilmette intersection.

VISIT THE PROJECT WEBSITE FOR MORE

DETAILS ON THE 2027 WORK SCHEDULE!

TRAFFICEXPECTATIONS

Next week, the downtown sidewalk work will require temporary eastbound
Central Avenue closures between 12th and 11th Streets; closures will be one
block at a time.

Wilmette Ave traffic between Green Bay & Lake Ave will remain two way.

BUSINESS AND RESIDENT NOTIFICATION

Wilmette

The construction team is working with Central Avenue and Wilmette Avenue
businesses regarding downtown sidewalk work - reach out to Lisa or Clay with
any concerns,

South side Central Avenue roadway excavation in the residential section is
tentatively set for mid-April; please postpone any parkway work until
construction is substantially complete.
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